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5th September, 2023, 

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 6s, 

This year you will be making the very important choice of secondary school for next September.  We would like to 

invite you to attend an Open Evening at Selby High School on Thursday 21st September, between 4.30pm and 

8.30pm.   

Here at Selby High School we are very excited about welcoming you to come and see our school, to experience 

everything that we have to offer.  We can’t wait to show you the full range of subjects within the curriculum, 

examples of the high standard of our students’ work, and the impressive range of additional activities that are 

available.  Our facilities are second to none and we look forward to showing you around our extensive sports 

facilities, technology areas and computing suites. 

Our Open Evening will run between 4.30pm and 8.30pm and as well as being able to visit subjects, talk to staff and 

students, and take part in a wide range of activities, there will be a presentation from the Principal, Mr Hinchliffe, at 

various times throughout the evening:   

Presentation times:                   5pm            6pm            7pm           

Throughout September and October, we will also be offering tours of the school during the school day.  If you would 

like to book on to one of these tours, please contact admin@selbyhigh.co.uk and a member of the team will get in 

touch to arrange an appropriate time. 

You can follow this link to read our school prospectus, and please don’t hesitate to contact the school at 

admin@selbyhigh.co.uk  if you have any questions in advance of the Open Evening. 

Best regards, 

 
 
Nick Hinchliffe 
Principal 
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